
BOROUGH OF SOUTH PLAINFIELD 

Cultural Arts Commission 

1250 Maple Avenue 

South Plainfield, New Jersey 

Spcac.nj@gmail.com 

 

 TO:  The Observer 

  Courier News  

 Tap into South Plainfield  

 

FROM:  Joan O’Brien 

 Chairperson, SPCAC  

 

DATE: January 30, 2022 

 

RE:  LEGAL NOTICE 

Please be advised that the meeting dates for the Cultural Arts Commission of the Borough of South 

Plainfield have been set for 2022. The Cultural Arts Commission will meet at 7:30pm on: 1/18/22, 

2/15/22, 3/15/22, 4/19/22, 5/17/22, 6/21/22, 7/19/22, 8/17/21, 9/20/21, 10/18/22, 11/15/22, and 

12/20/22. At this time, all regularly scheduled meetings will be offered in a hybrid format, both virtual 

and in-person. The Cultural Arts Commission is using this format in an effort to mitigate the chance of 

exposure to COVID-19 as part of the Borough’s ongoing effort to slow the rate of transmission. It is 

recommended to email first to ascertain if the meeting will be 100% virtual on any particular date. If the 

public wishes to attend the meeting electronically they may do so using the following Zoom meeting 

link:  

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85450358089?pwd=TEVIVDNDUm1UdTdhWGt3U0dDNkx6QT09 

Meeting ID: 854 5035 8089 

Passcode: 057139 
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